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When STAR started, it had the goal to help
raise awareness about the Global Refugee
Crisis and work with local and global
organizations to better the lives of refugees. 

With these goals, STAR is holding a Dinner
with Documentary event on Tuesday,
February 28, 2023 from 6 PM-8 PM in the
Discovery Studio. This event will be FREE to
allow for a greater impact.  

Dinner with Documentary!
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NEW YEAR. NEW EVENT

In this event, the audience will learn more about the Global Refugee Crisis by watching
"Refugee" by Alexander J. Farrell. "Refugee" follows the harrowing journey of a Syrian
family trying to reunite after being torn apart by the borders of Europe. Afterwards, we
will hear from panelists including representatives from local refugee organizations, law
students, and even a brief virtual appearance from Congresswoman Ross. The event will
also include a Mediterranean spread. 

Read more about why STAR is holding this event in our new CA Curious article:
https://www.caryacademy.org/news-stories/beyond-the-numbers/

Stay tuned for more details about the event in our next issue.
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